## **SOUTH CENTRAL CONNECTICUT**

## **Regional Planning Commission**

RPC Representatives

Bethany:
Bob Harrison
(Executive Committee)

Branford: Charles Andres

(Vice-chairman)

East Haven:

Vacant
Guilford:

Matthew Yorzinski

Hamden: Ted Stevens

Madison: Joel Miller

Meriden: Kevin Curry (Secretary)

Milford: Robert Satti

New Haven: Elias Estabrook (Executive Committee)

North Branford: Tricia Mase (Executive Committee)

North Haven: Theresa Ranciato-Viele

Orange: Vacant

Wallingford: Jeffrey Kohan (Chairman)

West Haven: Kathleen Hendricks

Woodbridge: Andrew Skolnick (Executive Committee) August 16, 2021

David Lavallee 196 North Main Street Southington, CT 06489

Re: Town of Southington: Proposed Zoning Regulation Amendment pertaining to Recreational Cannabis/Marijuana

Dear Mr. Lavallee:

Thank you for sharing the proposed Zoning Regulation Amendments. The Regional Planning Commission (RPC) reviewed the proposal at its meeting on Thursday, August 12, 2021.

Although there was not an official quorum at the meeting, by consensus of the members present, the proposed zoning regulation amendments do not appear to cause any negative inter-municipal impacts to the towns in the South Central Region nor do there appear to be any impacts to the habitat or ecosystem of the Long Island Sound.

Please contact us if you have any questions. Again, we appreciate your referring this matter to us.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Kohan

why Kohan (E.L)

Chairman, Regional Planning Commission